
Gardening 

We have been busy 

this week sprucing 

up the garden with 

some new flowers.  

We have planted 

Violas and Petunias.  We looked 

carefully at the roots and thought 

about how we should look after 

them.  Great job, children! 

Our school value of the 

week is 

Be Brave 

WB 6th May 2025 Reception Week Ahead 

Punctuality 

Being on time for school is 

important for your child and 

for others. Late arrivals disrupt learning 

and affect both staff and students. We also 

run helpful morning activities that support 

children’s wellbeing and readiness to 

learn—please make the most of them by 

arriving promptly.  

Curriculum Update 

Maths— This week we will be learning to 

recognise and write numbers 

to 20.  Can you try this at 

home?  Perhaps you could 

count groups of toys such as 

blocks or cars.  Scan the QR 

code to see Numberblocks 

showing how we write numbers. 

Literacy & Science— We have been 

reading Tad by Benji Davies.  The children 

have also enjoyed learning about the life 

cycle of a frog.  We are still on the hunt for 

some frogspawn to show 

the children.  Do you know 

of any that we may be able 

to borrow?  

 

Warmer Weather 

As the weather warms up, please 

ensure your child brings a named 

summer hat to school each day. A 

legionnaire's style is preferred to 

protect the neck and head.  

We also ask that sunscreen is applied at home 

each morning to help protect them during 

outdoor activities. Look for a 5 star UVA 

rating.  

Thank you for helping us keep all children 

safe in the sun.  

Uniform Reminders 

 

Please ensure your child is 

wearing the correct school 

uniform for each day.  

Jogging bottoms and trainers are 

only to be worn on 

PE days.   

Thank you 



 
  


